
CURRY ARTS 1/29/19 SPECIAL MEETING  AGENDA 

 

DONATION TO SCHOOLS ART/MUSIC PROGRAMS:  The Brew & Art Fest is scheduled for 6/22/19. Due to 

the school's art and music funding shortage as a result of the Brew & Art Fest cancellation last year, 

Tammy motioned that Curry Arts take the $600.00 that was donated to us via our postcard membership 

drive ($500 from Lucie LaBonte & $100.00 from Sandy & Bryan Grummon) and match it for a total of 

$1200.00 to be donated to the schools art and music programs.   

 

CURRY ARTS SPECIAL MEETING 1/29/19 MUINUTES 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:  Paul Renner, Carol Hinman, Theresa Hendrix, Magda Druzdzel, Shelley 

MacIntosh, Tammy DeLaney 

Meeting began at 5:00 p.m. 

The above agenda was read and Paul said that he was told by Tim Wilson, the school’s superintendent 

that the band program was OK financially this year and that additional funding was needed by the art 

programs only.  Paul moved that the above motion be amended to reflect that the $1200.00 be donated 

to the school’s art programs only.  The motion was approved as amended with a second by Carol and all 

present in favor.   

BREW & ART FEST (6-22-19):  Tammy moved that at least 80% of Curry Arts profits from the event be 

donated to the school’s art and music programs.   A second on the motion by Shelley, all present in 

favor.   

 

Next meeting 3/19/19 

 

 

 


